
 

 

 

TENDER CANCELLATION 

THE GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF ROADS AND TRANSPORT HEREBY 

NOTIFIES BIDDERS THAT THE REQUEST FOR THE FOLLOWING SERVICES 

ADVERTISED ON 18 APRIL 2019 HAS NOT BEEN AWARDED. THE TENDER HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED. 
 

TENDER NUMBER SERVICE 

DRT 05/05/2018 Consulting Engineers to provide professional engineering 

services for (design, Review, Contract Documentation and 

Site Supervision) of road K15 (R558) Adcock road between 

Lufhereng (KM 8,46) and wild Chestnut street (KM 12.8) 

Enquiries may be directed to Mr. Comfort Maswanganyi, cell no: 

011 355 7270.  


